
Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord Jesus Christ.

“Also I heard the voice of the Lord, saying, Whom shall I send, 
and who will go for us? Then said I, Here am I; send me.” saiah 6:8 

March was a very busy and blessed month.

Outline of the month:
March 1st and 2nd we had service in Salerno and Pozzuoli, with new visitors in both services and a wonderful
presence of the Lord in our midst.
The 4th we had a online meeting with the teacher staff for the Bible school before starting the second semester.
On the 6th afternoon and the 7th morning I was blessed to participate in the outreach in the city of Bari, with the
M.E.M.I. department of the Evangelism of Italy.
On the 7th afternoon I participated in the Prayer Walk in the city of Bari, with the the department of United in Prayer, of
which I’m a member.
On the 7th evening we had a rally service for the churches of center of Italy.
On the 8th morning we had the last rally service in the city of Bari.
The 15th I taught my first lesson for the second semester for the Bible school in Rome, teaching on the Old
Testament.
On the 16th, I had the privilege to minister to the Church of Rome, with brother Angelo Mirabella vice president of the
church in Italy.
The services in Baselice, Salerno and Pozzuoli continue regularly, the midweek online Bible study also going strong,
with new people joining.

Prayer Points:
Continued prayers for the work in Salerno, Baselice, Pozzuoli and for all of those in our online Bible study. 
Keep Italy and the Italian church in prayer for a great revival.
God will have the victory, in Jesus name! Pray that God tears down all the strongholds of tradition, superstition, false
doctrine and He opens eyes to see and ears to hear His Word. 

I want to thank the Lord for the strength and guidance He gives me to be used in His kingdom. I see my ministry in the
country of Italy as an Honor to serve and preach the gospel to these people that believe and love God, but are misled. 
I make myself available for whatever God has planned for me! May God’s Will be done! 
I’m so grateful for partners like you who continually support this ministry. I can do this only through your prayers and
sacrificial giving, I’m so blessed beyond measure! You all are a big part of what God is doing in the country of Italy!
May God Bless you all! 

Yours in His service,
Feliciano Italiano
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